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Karl,

Thank you so much for agreeing to be our featured speaker at our annual Eagle Club
Recognition Breakfast. | have been doing these events for the last 26 years and have had many

the star athlete and coaches during that time. You are certainly one of the best.

I can’t thank you enough for the motivational talk that blended your great career and the
mission of the Boy Scouts of America together and was delivered flawlessly. A lot of people
come to see a legendary athlete, but it is nice when they leave with a life message and a heart

for our Scouting program a little bigger than when they came.

Good luck in all you strive for and thank you for helping us reach a new high in our fundraising

goal. Good job #771!

Sincerely in Scouting,
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Kenneth P. Kercheval
Scout Executive/CEO
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